
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd February 2015 

 

Dear parents and caregivers 

 

As you will be aware Room 5 had a planned class trip to walk the Pineapple Track on Wednesday 

morning of this week (25th Feb). As it currently stands (not all forms have been returned) we only have 

one parent helper for the trip. For health and safety reasons we need a minimum of 4 parent helpers for 

the trip to go ahead. Due to the lack of parent helpers and considering the forecast we have decided to 

shift our walk to Friday 27th of February. We will be leaving school by bus at 9am and returning to school 

at approximately 11:45am.  

 

Please sign this form and have your child return it to me tomorrow (Tuesday 23rd February) so I can 

determine whether we have enough parent support to do the walk.  

 

Please consider asking a grandparent or adult child if you are able attend yourself as it would be great 

for the walk to go ahead. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Rowan Cooke 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for _______________________ to attend the Pineapple track walk on Friday 27th of 

February. 

 

I can / cannot help out during the day.   

 

If you can help please include your details below:   

 

 

Name:_________________________ Ph. _______________ 

 

Signed __________________ 


